Bardstown Main Street Arts & Crafts Festival

As we all know this is a very difficult time for
all of us. In light of the COVID-19 pandemic we
are moving forward and planning
accordingly. We are working closely with our
leadership to follow all protocols
forwarded by local and national government

officials to prevent the spread of
COVID-19.

If the Bardstown Arts and Crafts Festival is
forced to cancel the 2020 event due to COVID-
19, all approved booth fees will be held
over to reserve your spot in the 2021
Bardstown Arts and Crafts Festival or you
may request a full refund by emailing
Bardstown Main Street at
mainstreet@bardstown.com

During these unprecedented times we will
continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation.
The Bardstown Arts and Crafts Festival’s goal
is to make a decision regarding the status of
the 2020 show no later than
Aug 1, 2020.

Thank you,
RanNndi Mouser- Director




